
Email to Students: 

We know that Hurricane Irma has been a very very disruptive force for everyone in 

SW Florida. Your safety and recovery continue to be of utmost importance. Also, our 

priority as your college is to assist you in having a successful completion to the fall 

2017 semester. With that commitment in mind, we will have the college open on 

Monday and Tuesday so that you can contact advisors, faculty, and other staff to 

ensure you are equipped to move forward. You can also come to campus to use 

computer labs, meet with advisors, talk with someone in the Office of Financial Aid, 

or talk with your professors. 

Faculty will be working during these 2 days to adjust timelines while ensuring that 

you meet the competencies of courses and can move forward. Faculty and advisors are 

prepared to work with you so if you have question or need assistance, please reach out 

to them. Be reminded that some faculty and staff do not have power and may not be 

available on Monday and Tuesday. 

TO BE CLEAR, THE COLLEGE WILL BE OPEN MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 

AND TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 AND CLASSES WILL BEGIN ON 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20. 

All campuses – Lee, Collier, and Charlotte – and the Hendry / Glades Curtis Center – 

have power. Clean up continues and needed repairs are being assessed. 

Canvas – With power back on in the IT building along with the other college sites, we 

will begin bringing up our IT systems. By Saturday, September 16, at 12:00 pm, 

Canvas should be operational. If you attempt to use Canvas after 12:00 pm and it is 

not functioning, please contact the Canvas Help Desk inside of Canvas. If faculty are 

having trouble getting into Canvas, complete an IT ticket. 

 


